Dear Middle and High School families,

During the week of February 6th, Foxborough Regional Charter School students in Grades 5-12 will be asked to complete a survey administered by the FRCS Board of Trustees Diversity, Equity & Inclusion Committee. The survey will ask Middle and High School students to weigh in the current climate here at FRCS. 

The Diversity, Equity & Inclusion Committee is a newly formed interest group tasked with addressing the needs of the FRCS community. The committee is commissioned by and held accountable to the FRCS Board of Trustees. The primary responsibility of the committee is to discuss, recommend and support the implementation of policies and practices that promote a more diverse, inclusive, and equitable community for staff, students, and families at FRCS.

Right now, there is no current data available that indicates our students’ views on the current climate at FRCS. Surveying our students will provide quantitative data that will streamline the DE&I committee’s efforts and will identify both areas of strength and areas where improvement can be made. This will indicate priority focus areas that will direct the committee’s future work.  

An electronic opt-out form will be made available to all parents and guardians to provide families the option to indicate their wish to have their student not participate in this survey. Please click here to access the opt-out form. Please know that the student survey results will be accessible only by DE&I committee members, the Board of Trustees and District Leadership personnel as deemed appropriate. The Committee Chair will limit access to personalized data (participants’ names, if provided) to only relevant individuals, as required.

The survey will be administered via Google Classroom during school hours. Students who complete the survey will be invited to participate in a dress down day on Friday, February 17th.

Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely,

Anissia Vixamar
Chair, Diversity, Equity & Inclusion Board Committee
avixamar@foxboroughrcs.org
 
